
 
From: AUBREY BACCHUS  
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 3:17 PM 
To: Brown, Patrick - Mayor 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Brampton property tax  
  
Dear Sir , 
We are seniors. 
We are on a set pension . 
Mpac has reevalate our value of property. Which is of no sense and value to us. 
And we are also  hoping that Brampton do not increase the property mill rate . 
We are presently behind the eight ball, Is  Brampton trying to drive seniors out of their homes?, and out 
of Brampton? 
As the mayor and the person we voted for , what are we now suppose to do? 
  
Our hearts goes out the you and all the leaders dealing with covid -19 
Please note we are doing our part in stayng at home, a  home we are hoping we will be able to afford. 
Please do not raise our Property Taxes. 
And these re evaluations should not happen to seniors. 
  
Please advise how we can afford to remain in our homes. 
  
Aneedah and Aubrey Bacchus 
  
  
  
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
  
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=04%7C01%7CSonya.Pacheco%40brampton.ca%7Cba52da9575314be97d3808d8960206f8%7Cb209e2b2a1f744ea94c53c09c252e151%7C0%7C0%7C637424282731189626%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2B5Xj7A8n1d9Mo8FVd6Rh2tjVWVzxCJ1IZ15S1NP%2BTD0%3D&reserved=0
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